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Newsletter 36
Dear Parents
Thought for the week – “The greatest glory in living lies not in never falling, but in rising every time we fall.”

Stars of the Week
Congratulations to our latest ‘stars of the week.’ Well done. 
Ash – Jessica N
Oak – Jess W 
Beech – Lily Rose
Chestnut – Zac
Sycamore – Phoebe
Phew, what a scorcher!  Well done to all this week for schooling in very warm conditions, children and adults alike.
Activity Week
It has been another busy week for school with Years 3 & 4 enjoying their activity week.  My thanks to those of you who have volunteered in making such a memorable week.
New Reception Class
On Tuesday morning I had the pleasure of welcoming the new Ash Class parents to our school.  It was a full hall as we are admitting 26 reception pupils next year.
Classes for Next Year
Your child should take home a letter today detailing their class for next year , as always feel free to contact me to discuss the decisions made.  
Oak Class Assembly

Well done to Oak Class pupils for sharing their learning with us on Wednesday afternoon, as always it is great to hear first-hand about what they have enjoyed in class.
Open Afternoon
It was great to see so many of you at the open afternoon – I trust you enjoyed your visit and enjoyed sharing your child’s learning.
Sycamore Class Aztec Day
On Wednesday the pupils enjoyed a range of activities with ‘chocolate tasting’ being the clear favourite.

Dates for next week
Tuesday 27th _ Ash Class Assembly 2.30pm- Ash parents welcome.

Thursday 29th – Parents Evening 3.30-6.30pm  
Sunday 2nd July – Summer Fete 12-3pm


Have a lovely weekend.
P Macey 


